
"Malik Rehman" 
<Malik.Rehman@co.yakima.wa.us>  

03/08/2007 10:24 AM 

 

 
To:  "Kathy Hunter" <khunter@wutc.wa.gov> 
Cc:   
Subject:  RE: Fencing Project in White Swan 
 
 
Kathy, 
 
I just got the word from the County Commisionsers Office that, I am not 
authorized to go towards the board for the repairs and the installation 
of the Top Rail on the fence. 
 
The project has been closed and it is now the White Swan Rail Line's 
responsibility to do the maintenance on it. 
 
I am sorry, Could not help. 
 
Thanks 
Malik  
 
 


